
December 7, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:03pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for November, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $87,608.40 
 
Mr. Levey noted the waterline testing that Dan Ryan Builders did in Stonecrest. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the upcoming BKRWB true-up meeting scheduled for Wednesday, Dec. 9, at 7:00pm in 
Boonsboro Town Hall. He noted that the quarterly payments for operations, maintenance and 
administrative fees are anticipated to increase due to replacement of aging equipment and other factors. He 
said that it may be cause for considering changes to the water rate structure. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


